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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDT'M
February 3,2023

No. , s.2023

To

INVITATION T'OR THE EXPANSION OF'SPECIAL PROGRAM IN F'OREIGN
LANGUAGE (SPTL) SPAMSH

: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief, Functional Divisions
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Secondary Principals
All others concerned

This office armounces the expansion of the SPFL-Spanish implementation thru the Bureau of
Curriculum Development- Special Curricular Programs Division (BCD-SCPD), together with
the program partner for the Special Program in Foreign Language (SPFL)- Spanish, Embajada
de Espaffa en Filipinas as stipulated in the attached Regional MEmorandun No. 0075, s.2023.

Interested school heads/ principals are requested to submit the application requirements to the
Division SPFL Coordinator, Dr. Ma. Vibeth L. Bulacan at ma.vibeth@gmail.com on or before
April 28, 2023 for the Division-level screening of the teacher nominees.

Refer to the attached Memorandum for further details.
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4. Immediate dissemination and compliance to this memorandum is desired.

J.

BrANu'o ^ffi^N, EdDo cESo v
SChools Division Superintendent OirI""
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